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CLERK’S REPORT 

 
 
Parish wood 
Tree felling work is scheduled to commence on 4 January – weather permitting. The 
public are reminded that notices will be placed in the wood prohibiting public access 
and that they should follow the instructions provided by the tree surgeons. 
 
A588 Windy Harbour to Skippool 
The latest newsletter showing both developments to date and planned developments 
can be found on the council’s website under ‘Other’. 
 
Planters and beds 
The boat adjacent to the A588 has been planted with winter flowering pansies. 
 
Signage 
Additional signage identifying the route of the Wyre Way near The Heads has been 
put in place. 
 
New ‘arms’ indicating the mileage to Lancaster and Preesall have been installed at 
the junction of Moss Side Lane and the junction with Back Lane adjacent to the 
A588. 
 
 
 
 


